Dear Minglang Zhou,

Thank you for your message

Iam too far to participate to your Carlisle Symposium, but much innterested.
Could you please keep me in your information net about it and possible publications ?

Thank you again,

Very sincerely 

R.B.

Roland J.-L. BRETON

Prof. Emerit. Geograph. 

Univ. Paris 8 (Vincennes-St Denis)

<breton-roland@wanadoo.fr>

